
 

8th May 2018 
Ref: J4APupil/Admissions/Admission Work Yr 6 to Yr 7 Summer 

18/Orientation Activity to  non feeder pupils 

 HUG/File 

To Parent(s)/Carer(s) of Year 6 children 
attending Non-Feeder Schools. 

 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

 

We would like to invite your son/daughter to the first of two visits to Toot Hill School as part of our 

transition programme. 

 

The first visit is the Orientation Morning on either Monday 2nd July or Tuesday 3rd July; you have 

already received a sheet indicating when attendance is required (information can also be found on the 

school website under Information/Admissions/Admission Arrangements).  The morning will start at 9 

a.m. and finish at 11.30 a.m.  Please bring your son/daughter to the Bus Park where you will be met, 

and collect from there at 11.30 am. The Head of Year 7 next year and the Achievement Co-ordinator 

will be organising the activities and staff from Toot Hill will be there to support.  I enclose a 

programme for the morning.  Please note your son/daughter should bring pens, pencils and water if 

required. 

 

Please contact the Admissions Team at Toot Hill if there are any questions or concerns.  Many 

Thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

L. Hughes 

Miss L Hughes 

Head of Year  

 

 


